Tammy Cloud-McMinn

From: Council Internet Email ) ¥,
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 2:06 PM All Receive - Agend'a Item # 2
To: City Clerk For the Information of the:
g i - . ITY COUNCIL
Subject: FW: Comments on # 2 negotiations with SDG & E B J2YcA 1 CC

CM _~—ACM —DCM (3)

From: Diane Nygaard <dnygaard3@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 12:52 PM

To: Council Internet Email <CityCouncil@carlsbadca.gov>
Subject: Comments on # 2 negotiations with SDG & E
Honorable Mayor and City Council

It is unfortunate that this deadline is being extended again. But better to get this right than to rush the process

It is disappointing to know that the city will be receiving less coastal land than was anticipated . But including the trails
on the S. Shore of Agua Hedionda is a great community benefit- and one that has been hoped for for many years.

We are thrilled that this agreement appears to have broken the artificial logjam created by SDG & E. to prevent these
long promised trails from proceeding. ) '

Please ensure that the commitment to the trails continues through into the final agreement.

Diane Nygaard
On Behalf of Preserve Calavera

jam that stopped has .
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